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MAY 2023 

Looking ahead: Friday 16th June: One-day pastel workshop with Steve McCall 
Renewal of memberships are due at the beginning of the financial year, July 1st. 

 
STUDIO EXHIBITIONS:  

 
Hanging of the studio exhibitions will take place usually on 
the 1st Wednesday of every second month.  
 
The next studio changeover will be Wednesday 3rd May.  
 
Works to be hung need to be there before 10am, 
so plan to bring works in on the Tuesday at the latest.  
Label paintings with the artist’s name and sale price. 
                                                                                                                                                                      
All works need to be registered in the exhibition book located 
on the collection table in the centre room. 

    Sold from the studio this month- 
 this lovely seascape by Deborah Allen. 

Regular sessions   

 
Sunday 7th May 
 
Sat 13th May 
 
 
 
Sat 20th May 
 
Wednesdays. 
Tues, Thurs, Fri,  
Most Sat am. Sunday. 

 
Life Drawing 1 – 4pm  

Altered day this month only 
Acrylic/Mixed Media group 10 - 4pm 

 
 

 
Portraits session 1 – 4pm  

 
  

“Social group”.  Paint / Chat. 
 All members are welcome. 
Daily access for members. 

 
Contact: Olga Juskiw 0447 770 735 

travelplan46@gmail.com  
 

Contact: Jill Scanlon 0412 477 804  
kevin.scanlon@bigpond.com 

 
 

Contact: J Hoban 0401 919 813 
janellehoban40@gmail.com  

  

 
Informal. 

Meetings   

 
Wed 17th May 
 

 
Committee Meeting 12.30 pm 

 

Secretary: K Bruce 0497 108 076 
kathleenbruce@bigpond.com 

  

Other Events   

Workshops 
 
AWAS Studio Exhibition 

AWAS tutored workshop information 

Works in Tuesday 2nd May for 
Wednesday hanging 10am. 

Contact: Judy Balfour.0439 953 903 
jybalfour@outlook.com 

 
Jill Scanlon 0412 477 804  

Wodonga Plant Farm 
Exhibition continues. 

  Contact: Tanya Healy 0407 238 923 
tanyakerr188@gmail.com 
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WODONGA PLANT FARM EXHIBITION 
 

The current exhibition of landscapes and seascapes continues until the next changeover on June 

13th (“Feet and/or Footwear” is our inspiration this time!). Painting sales are continuing at our exhibitions- 

For enquiries contact Tanya Healy, coordinator for hanging at the Plant Farm Gallery Café. 

  

PASTEL WORKSHOP WITH STEVE McCALL. 
 

The pastel workshop with Steve McCall will be held on Friday 16th June from 9.30 – 4.00. 
There are 10 people enrolled for this class – thank you for your support. 
 

On Friday 25th and Saturday 26th August there will be a watercolour workshop at the studio. 
The tutor is a well-known and very experienced artist, Terry Jarvis. 

I have 7 participants listed and would really appreciate a few more in this class. 
Full information is in the previous two newsletters. 

 
I’m making enquiries regarding a coloured pencil workshop which has been mentioned by a few 
members. Please let me now if you are interested.  
As I wrote in the last newsletter: We like to encourage members to try something new or just come 
and enjoy a fun day of painting. If you would like to come, please contact me. 
 Judy Balfour (Workshop Coordinator) 0439 953 903  jybalfour@outlook.com  
 
 

PREPARING FOR A MAJOR MEMBERS EXHIBITION 2024 
 

At the April General Meeting timing of a major members exhibition next year was discussed. Spring 

and Autumn were the obvious preferences. Those who attended the meeting preferred Sept/Oct. 

Please come to our General meeting in June to offer your suggestions for our exhibitions and future 

workshops. 

A NEW FIRST AID KIT FOR THE STUDIO 
 

A new first aid kit has been purchased and is now located on a shelf in the kitchen. If you need to 
use items from it, please remember to replenish them later. 
 
This is the Current Committee and Coordinators 

President Christina Zey 
 

Ph: 0410 511 211 Email: cristina2zei@gmail.com   

Secretary Kathy Bruce (newsletter editor) 
 

Ph: 02 6025 5913 Email: kathleenbruce@bigpond.com 
 0497 108 076 

Treasurer Tony Smit 
 

Ph: 0438 402 499 Email: ajs48@bigpond.com  

Committee Members Jill Scanlon (Vice President) 
Leonie McClelland 
Terri Friesen 
Janelle Hoban 
Donna Johnstone 

Ph:0412477804 Email: kevin.scanlon@bigpond.com   
Ph: 0428 105 010 Email: mcclelland50@gmail.com 
Ph: 02 6025 366 Email: johnterrifriesen@gmail.com 
Ph: 0401 919 813 Email: janellehoban40@gmail.com 
Ph: 0411 229 437 Email: johnstonedonna@gmail.com  
 

Plant Farm Exhibition 
coordinator 

Tanya Healy 
 

Ph: 02 6056 2869 Email: tanyakerr188@gmail.com  
Ph: 0407 238 923 

Website Editor 
 

Barb Strand, Tony Smit 
 

Ph: 0412 688 507 Email: martinstrand@westnet.com.au   

Monthly Life Drawing  
(1st Saturday) 1-4pm 

Olga Juskiw Ph: 0447 770 735 Email:  travelplan46@gmail.com 
 

Monthly Acrylics & 
Mixed Media (2nd Sat)  

Jill Scanlon 
 

Ph: 0412 477 804 Email: kevin.scanlon@bigpond.com  

Monthly Portraits  
(3rd Sat) 1-4pm 

Janelle Hoban 
 

 Ph: 0401 919 813 Email: janellehoban40@gmail.com 

Tutored Workshops Judy Balfour   
 

Ph: 0439 953 903 Email: jybalfour@outlook.com  
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WORKSHOP 2023 ENROLMENT FORM 
 

Artist: Terry Jarvis  Medium – Watercolour 

Date: Friday 25th and Saturday 26th August 2023 
 

 $200- members & students. $220 – non-members. Deposit (50%) due Friday, 31st March.  Balance due Friday 28th July. 

 

YOUR DETAILS:   

 

Name: ____________________________________________________________________  

 

Phone: _________________ Email: _____________________________________________  

 

Address: __________ ____________________________________________PC___________ 

  

Payment:    Deposit $_______   Full payment $_______  

 

Payment Method:             Cheque          Direct Deposit - Bank/Internet  

 

Signed____________________________________   Date: ________________  

 

 

Please advise Workshop Co-ordinator ASAP and the Treasurer when you have made payment.  

 

NB: No cash payments – either send a cheque or pay electronically. 

 

Co-ordinator: Judy Balfour Email: jybalfouroutlook.com Mobile: 0439 953 903  

 

Treasurer – Tony Smit ajs48@bigpond.com   

 

Mailing -Please include enrolment form and cheque 

Postal Address: The Treasurer, P.O. Box 1170, Wodonga Vic. 3689  

 

Electronic banking:  

Account name: Albury Wodonga Artist Society .BSB: 640 000Account Number: 111256122  

 

IMPORTANT information required when completing Internet banking transactions so that the Treasurer knows who 

has paid and what for. 

In the REMITTER part - put your NAME in as a reference on your payment  

In the DESCRIPTION part –TJJB  

 

 

 

mailto:jwallace@westmontres.org.au
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